# **Parent Newsletter**

# W.H. Robinson Elementary

Week of May 23rd

#### **School Mission:**

Through an inclusive and rigorous curriculum, W.H. Robinson will challenge and empower all students to become College, Career, and Life Ready.



### **National Children's Book Week**

May 2 - 6	Teacher /	Appreciation	Week
May Z - U	i caciici <i>i</i>	ADDI ECIALIDII	VVCCN

May 4 Mid-marking progress reports go

home

May 6 Math Masters Competition

School Lunch Hero Day

May 10 Picture proofs due back to school

May 16 - 20 Spring Book Fair

May 19 3rd grade Spring Concert @ 6:30 pm

May 20 Last day to check out books for

students and staff

May 23 Kindergarten device return

May 24 First grade device return

May 25 Second grade device return

May 26 Third grade device return

May 27 All books due to the Media Center

May 30 Memorial Day Holiday



W.H. Robinson Elementary

## Notes from The Principal

- 1). Thank you for supporting our Spring Book Fair
- 2). The Spring Concert was AMAZING! Thank you to Mr. Fujii and our 3<sup>rd</sup> grade students for an awesome performance.
- 3). <u>Parents of 5th grade students attending AG Cox Middle School see</u> below:

Please take time to review the elective classes that are available to your child and complete the registration form by June 10th.

#### 6th Grade Elective Classes

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/148A2X9aBsMsZW7tWcl202uyfT0 ToYoVAnq5EbZnl2uA/present#slide=id.p

#### AG Cox Registration Form:

https://forms.gle/PtGTCqygDgR1YwaPA

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the counselors at AG Cox 756-3105.

4). PCS - Summer School ....We are pleased to offer your child this summer school opportunity! The summer school dates for qualifying rising 1st grade through 8th grade students will be July 11th-28th. Please complete the below form if you are interested in your student attending Summer School.

#### Dates below:

June 30th - Open House July 11th - First Student Day

July 11th - July 28th Monday-Thursday (No Fridays)

\*8:00-2:00

 ${}^*\mathsf{Tentative}$  times may be adjusted due to transportation

https://forms.gle/YNGEFePPSVvASj7m9

Lost and Found: We have a large number of items that are in our school's Lost and Found. Please encourage

#### 2021-2022 Executive Board:

President: Heidi Hosner
Vice President: Ashley Daniels
Secretary: Grayson Blake
Treasurer: Stephanie Ham





#### **Early Bird:**

This is a service provided to parents that may need to drop their children off prior to 7:30 a.m. The cost is \$1.00 per day and located in the gym. Parents may pay by the day or week. Students may not enter without payment.

Larry Dobra - May 11

Amber Jwayyed - May 15

Amanda Pierce - May 15

Donna Crutchfield - May 23

Samantha Miller - May 27

Felicia Shepard - May 27

#### **School Fees**

School fees - \$10.00 Technology Fee - \$20.00

Fees can be paid online at School Cash Online. Follow the steps to register and setup an account.

https://pcs.schoolcashonline.com/

#### Spirit Wear

https://www.inkdthreads.com/find-my-store/school-pages/w-h-robinson-elementary-school?fbclid=IwAR3\_1PZpipitvyZGSUn6wmz-xslD-rYd5YSIgp9HqIBsxn7CzARhMu6yemw

### **Student Dress Code and Appearance**

The Dress and Appearance Policy was last revised by the BOE 5/2022 Policy 4316 5.2.22.pdf

#### W.H. Robinson Parent Teacher Association (PTA):

You are invited and encouraged to join our W.H. Robinson Parent Teacher Association. Involvement in your child's school life provides him/her with a solid sense of the value of education. The PTA contributes to our school and is vital to every child at W.H. Robinson. We urge you to take an active role in the PTA as it provides an important partnership between your home and our school. Use the link below to sign up for the PTA. https://whrobinson.memberhub.store/



### BLUE Highlight – New Information

#### June

June 8 K-4 End of Year Awards Assembly

June 9 5<sup>th</sup> grade End of Year Awards Assembly @ 9:00

June 10 Last day of school

Student Report Cards go home

#gamechanger #differencemaker #everysingleday



# In Our Thoughts...

Kindly keep our school family in your thoughts for excellent health, peace of mind, and a positive learning environment for our staff, students, parents, and community.